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ATTENDANCE LEAGUE TABLE 

Class This week’s 

Attendance 
Total  

lates 

this 

week  

This 

week’s 

points 

Total  

Points 

 

 

Well done 

Sycamore 

100%  

this week! 
 

 

 

 
 

 

SYCAMORE 100% 0 11 + 1 12 

ELM 97.8% 0 10 + 1 11 

CHESTNUT 97.7% 2 9 9 

OAK 97.2% 1 8 8 

PALM 97.2% 1 8 8 

WILLOW 96.5% 1 6 6 

HAWTHORN 96.1% 2 5 5 

HAZEL 95.6% 1 4 4 

NURSERY P.M. 93.3% 0 3 + 1 4 

ASH 87.9% 1 2 2 

NURSERY A.M. 86.52% 0 1 + 1 2 

Texting Number: 07860030576 
@rednalhillinf 

 HAPPY BIRTHDAY!                        

  Friday  10th June to Thursday 16th June 2016 

Jennifer-Rose in Ash will be 5   Ollie-Preston in Elm will be 5   

Kaiden in Oak will be 5             Mahesh Nair in Willow will be 6 

SCHOOL TIMES — doors open 8.45am 3.20pm finish 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Tuesday 21st June—Year 2 trip to Space Centre 

Friday 22nd July—Break up for summer holidays  

NAG ON THE RAG 

Please ensure your child has a NAMED hat  
and sun cream applied as the weather  
improves and we see the sun! 

VALUES 
The value we are focussing on this half 
term is RESPONSIBILITY. As children 
move on to a new year group this is to 
give them confidence to take responsibility for their own 
progress and success, be confident, ask questions if  
unsure and support others to succeed. We are all      
responsible for ourselves so we can celebrate and share 
our successes. 

STAFFING 
At the end of term we will be saying goodbye to Steve Hammond as he retires after 31 years service.  
From September Jason Shurvinton will be Building Services Manager for Infant and Junior schools and we will 
be employing another supervisor to assist him in the next few weeks. 
At the end of term we say good-bye to Mrs McKinstry who is retiring. We will miss her and wish her a long 
and happy retirement. 
From September Mrs Walsh and Miss Payne will become Assistant Head teachers. They will not have their own 
designated class but will be responsible for learning and standards across the school and will be supporting 
groups of children for intervention and support. 
In September we will welcome a new teacher into Reception. Miss Tooke will be Oak Class teacher. Elm class 
teacher will be Mrs Pace until her baby arrives.... due in October. The class will then be taught by Mrs Robbins 
and Mrs Kempson until Mrs Pace's return in the Spring term. 
Mrs Warden will return this term following her maternity leave. She will be the school's Inclusion manager and 
Special Educational Needs co-ordinator. 
Miss Millard will be Ash Class teacher but as she gets married in August will return as Mrs Goodwin in  
September. 
Children will find out which class they will be in and their new teacher very shortly and it will be stated in the 
end of year report. 
Nursery teacher will be Mrs Birdi. 
Year 1 class teachers will be Miss Abberley, Mrs Arrowsmith and Mrs Wheeler. 
Year 2 class teachers will be Miss Staff, Miss Ryan and Miss Habershon. 
Miss Hodgson, currently a graduate teaching assistant, will be training to be a teacher with us from September. 
She will be in Chestnut class with Miss Staff for the Autumn term and Mrs Goodwin from February 2017. 

WHOLE SCHOOL TARGET—96% 

This week’s attendance  - 96.2% 

Well done!! 


